
The cyclone Amphan struck Urbana at wind speeds below 130 km/hr on 20th May. This resulted 
in glass panels flying off, aluminum structures of doors and windows getting dislodged, locks 
giving way, heavy furniture falling, false ceiling crumbling down and so on. Even on the ground 
floor, the main entrance lobby doors were shattered and blown off. Seepage  through glass 
panes/ windows observed in several flats and due to water seepage wooden flooring got 
damaged in many flats. Above issues were highlighted by two emails dtd 23rd May and 27th 
May, addressed to all responsible UFM/BNRI officials including all directors. 

Presently AESTHETIC (T1/T2/T3/T5) and NAPL (T4/T6/T7) are attending window problems. 

Most of the broken glass panels are now temporarily covered with ply wood. 

Most of the temporary repairs on windows in T1/T2/T3/T5 have been carried out by 
AESTHETIC. Permanent repair also has been started.. AESTHETIC is fitting extra hook one 
side lock and extra points for each handle lock. 16 people are working for AESTHETIC.  

NAPL is in the process of changing glasses. Presently 6 people are working for NAPL. 

Due to COVID situation, they have shortage of manpower and hence work progress is slow. 

  

 On 5th & 6th June UWA had two meetings with UFM/BNRI and both vendors, on Window issue. 

 

Following is one email from Mrs. Debjani Mukharjee. 

 



 


